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SPECIAL BULLETIN 
 

North Adelaide Gala Day 
Friday 21st April 2023 and North Adelaide Croquet Club 
held their Gala Day for 2023. 

There were 32 players who nominated and all played. 
Members of the Club did a marvellous job of planning organising and conducting the day.  Other 
members assisted with the meals and coffee breaks.  Three games were conducted in the morning 
session followed by lunch.  Lunch was sumptuous with too much to choose from. Soup followed by 
Quiche, salads, sandwiches pies and pasties and cheese and salami.  Colin, Susan, Gloria and Roger 
from Club Holdfast attended.  The raffle was drawn prior to sweets and Roger Zeuner won a prize in 
the raffle.  Dessert followed and once again too much to choose from, but all looked and tasted 
delicious. After a couple of wines, I thought that I could play better.  The final round was then held 
and scores recorded.  There were players from ten croquet clubs in attendance.  The weather was 
clear with blue skies and their four greens were picture perfect.  You could not have had a better day 
weather wise.  All present were full of praise for the day and the day set a high bar for our club to 
better.  After the final game the winner and runner up were presented with their prizes.  Roger 
Zeuner from Club Holdfast was runner up and on a close count back, Susan Dunsby from Club 
Holdfast was the winner.  Congratulations to Susan and Roger. 

Well Done to all organisers and players. 

Roger Zeuner.   Reporter. 
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Congratulations to all who participated on this day. Well done to all.! 

Our club is well presented at Gala Days with multiple successes. Other regular Gala Day players 
including Colin, Jân, Marion, Paul and Lis have also been among the trophy winners at previous Gala 
Days. 

Gala Days are fun days where you get a chance to visit other clubs, associate with other croqueters.  
If not attended one before consider entering. You may be a winner too!   

 

                                       

                                                                                                                  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


